
 
 
 
 

Petroleum Additives Product Approval Code of Practice 
 

ALERT BULLETIN 
 
To:                Practitioners of the ACC Product Approval Code of Practice 

 
Date:            December 1, 2023 

 
Effective 
Date:            January 1, 2024 

 
Re:               ACC Code of Practice Engine Test Registration Fees 

 
The American Chemistry Council (ACC) Petroleum Additives Panel has approved a 
decrease in the engine test registration fees from $150 (one hundred and fifty 
dollars) to $100 (one hundred dollars) per scheduled/registered engine test.  This 
registration fee will become effective on January 1, 2024 at 12:01 a.m. Eastern. 

 
The ACC Product Approval Protocol Task Group (PAPTG) continually reviews the ACC 
engine test registration fees to ensure that they are appropriate and adjusts them as 
required to maintain a self-sustaining system. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
Colleen Stevens  
PAPTG Manager 
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